Copy

25th June 1986.

Mr Ron Marnie, Forest District Manager, Forestry Commission, 29 Bogie Street Huntly.

Dear Mr Marnie,

Over the years, it has been our custom to invite the Conservator of the Forestry Commission to say a few words at our Annual Rally. As you are now his official representative at our meetings and more directly responsible for forestry on Bennachie, I have much pleasure in extending this invitation to you. This years event will be held at the Back o' Bennachie, on Sunday 10th of August, Commencing at 3pm.

I hope that you will be able to attend and look forward to receiving your confirmation.

Yours sincerely,

clerk. Michael and sa